
Document Number: D07454-A-G0040

Date: 04.12, 2024

Attention:

ANGLIA COMPONENTS LTD

Dear. Valued Customer

Thank you very much for your great and continued support for business with Murata.

This is the official notification that some of our products' 4M Change will be proceeded as detailed below. 

Please review this, and confirm that you will expect to receive products after this 4M Change.

Your understanding and support are highly appreciated.

1. Product Type, Changes, and Customer/Murata/Alternative Part Numbers:

Product: SR, LR and CR batteries

Please refer to "Part Number List" for detailed Part Numbers' information.

Changes: 1.  Descriptions on master cartons and on blister packages

2.  Child resistant packaging adopted for all blister models shipped to US

For details of the change, regulations.pdf".

please kindly refer to "Changes in compliance with laws and regulations.pdf".

2. Reasons/Background:

For complying with respective laws and regulations enforced in EU and US

EU:  EU Battery Regulation,     US: Reese's Law

3. Products Before and After the Change:

There will be no change in battery specifications.

4. Change Schedule:

First shipment with above changes: After the end of Jun, 2024~

*Change schedule depends on each model

Please kindly refer to "Part Number List"

5. Contact Window:

Should you have any questions or concerns, 

please contact Murata Sales, Representative, or Distributor in your area.

Truly Yours. Thank you.

Kazunari Motohashi

General Manager

Product Engineering Depertment, Energy Device Division

Murata Manufacturing, Co., Ltd.
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